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Newsletter May 20th 2020

Good afternoon everyone, our staff  are so looking forward to 

welcoming our students back to on-site learning in the next few 

weeks. 

According to Victorian Government guidelines, students from Prep, 

Year 1 and Year 2 begin their on-site learning on Tuesday May 26th.

Years 3-6 students continue their home learning remotely till they 

return to on-site learning on Tuesday June 9th.

MONDAY June 25th IS A STUDENT FREE DAY AS STAFF WORK TO 

PREPARE FOR STUDENTS TO RETURN TO SCHOOL. THERE WILL BE 

NO ON-SITE SUPERVISION FOR STUDENTS.

Students must return to on-site learning according to Government 

guidelines-if  parents choose not to send their children to school, 

there will be no learning or homework provided to families.

Social distancing and enhanced cleaning will be in place-parents and 

carers are not permitted on school grounds. More information will be 

forthcoming on Friday May 22nd about this.

Please see the attachments regarding NCCD and the support we give 

to students in this area. What is the Nationally Consistent Collection 

of  Data? Schools must now complete the Nationally Consistent 

Collection of  Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) every 

year. It counts the number of  students who receive additional 

adjustments or “help” at school because of  a disability. The NCCD 

helps governments plan for the needs of  students with disability. 
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Newsletter May 22nd2020

Enrolments for Prep in 2021 are now open. Please call our school 
office to obtain an enrolment form if  you want your kinder child to 

start school next year. Interviews will be arranged at a later date. A 
child must have turned 5 by April 30th 2021 to be considered eligible.

Year 6 families should now be finalising their arrangements for which 

secondary school they will be attending in 2021, such as Penola 

Catholic College, Mercy College, or other government secondary 

schools such as Hume Central Secondary College. If  you need any 

help please contact Ms Bretag at school.

Don’t forget to check out our school Facebook page- ‘St. Dominic’s 

Catholic Primary School Broadmeadows.’

Stay safe and warm at home! 

From Ms Bretag (Acting Principal) and the staff  of  St. Dominic’s 

school.
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